MEMORANDUM

TO:

NMMA Boat Trailer Manufacturers
FROM:
Thomas Marhevko, VP, Engineering Standards
SUBJECT:
EXEMPTION POLICY FOR NMMA TRAILER CERTIFICATION PROGRAM
DATE:

January 1, 2007
The NMMA Trailer Certification program has now begun its 2 year drive for certification of all NMMA member trailer manufacturers.  In review of various types of boat trailers, it is apparent that not all trailers produced by NMMA members can be, or should be, subject to the provisions of the Certification Program. 
The following exemptions shall be recognized and applied to trailer building members of the NMMA Trailer Manufacturers Association:
1.  Trailers intended for off-road use (i.e. not requiring a license plate or VIN).
2.  Trailer constructed so as not intended to be sold or used in the U.S.
3.  Trailers intended exclusively for commercial use and not intended for consumer transport of recreational boats.
NMMA trailer certification shall apply to all trailers subject to the applicable Federal Code of Regulations and SAE standards, including:
1.  All imported boat trailers of TMA and NMMA members. 
2.  All boats trailers packaged with NMMA certified boats.
Note:  Boats trailers coming from the European Union are not exempt from NMMA certification.

Manufacturers of boat trailers built to the exceptions listed above shall furnish NMMA documentation as proof of the exemption.  This documentation shall be kept on file at NMMA and will be periodically renewed.  Trailer manufacturers building both exempt and non-exempt trailers shall be responsible for certification of only the non-exempt trailers.
Manufacturers who are unable to furnish exemption documentation to NMMA shall not be deemed exempt and shall be subject to the requirements of the NMMA Trailer Certification Program.
The NMMA Trailer Certification Task Force will periodically review this policy and will determine future exempt cases. 

Questions concerning the NMMA Certification Program policy or the NMMA Certification Program should be directed to the NMMA Engineering Standards Department at 312-946-6200.
